
 

PARTNERS 
The City of Bath partnered with the Kennebec Estuary Partnership (KELT) for this project. 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (Anticipated completion - March 2018) 

 

The City of Bath is conducted a study to assess downtown stormwater runoff patterns  
and how they could be managed to mitigate the risk of flash-flooding and the volume of  
pollutants that are discharged into the Kennebec River.  The study included an  
examination of management options and the development of conceptual designs for 
infrastructure improvements with a heavy emphasis on Low-Impact Design (LID) .  
 
Ransom Consulting Engineers & Scientists was retained as project engineer. 
 
For more information 
Peter Owen, City Manager (formerly Director of Public Works) 
powen@cityofbath.com 

(207) 443-8330  
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Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric  
Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA16NOS4190118 

to the Maine Coastal Program. Coastal Community Grants are awarded and 
administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and 
Forestry Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  
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